
From: Joseph Hutchison
To: WaterbodyComments
Subject: Buffalo River and tributaries
Date: Tuesday, August 14, 2018 11:11:55 AM

These hog and chicken farms must be placed far enough from these watersheds so
our streams can be restored and mantained at an ecological and balance
natural state or they will be ruined. Simple!
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